
Visit to Howitt Primary School  

On 20th June 2024, Willow and Emily visited Howitt Primary School to teach 

their year 5 and 6 students BSL. They taught the students how to sign the    

alphabet and numbers, and developed sign names for each child. They   

also played bingo and some fun sign games. Howitt Primary really enjoyed 

learning BSL, well done girls!  


